
 
 

 

Scudder’s Lane Boat Ramp Project 

Notice of Informational Meeting 

 
(BARNSTABLE, MA-October 31, 2024) - The Town of Barnstable invites interested 

individuals to attend a public informational meeting regarding planned improvements to the 

Scudder’s Lane Boat Ramp.   

 

The meeting will be held: 

 

DATE: Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 5:00 PM 

LOCATION: Harbor View Conference Room, Barnstable County Complex, 3195 Main 

Street, Barnstable Village 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide stakeholders an opportunity to review and comment on 

updated plans for the project, as well as to discuss the project schedule. A project website 

containing additional information and past meetings is available at 

https://www.townofbarnstable.us/Departments/PublicWorks/Projects_and_Updates/Scudder-

Lane-Boat-Ramp.asp  

 

If you have any questions or wish to receive project updates, please contact Paul Graves, P.E., 

Project Manager, at the Department of Public Works at 508-790-6400 or 

Paul.Graves@town.barnstable.ma.us.  
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